
SAVE THE DATE: 

ERIN'S LAW 
PARENT NIGHT
TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 2020 

7 P.M. - 8 P.M. 

BROOKS MIDDLE SCHOOL COMMONS 
325 S. KENILWORTH AVE. 

Families are invited to learn about Erin's Law 
and tips for protecting their children. 
 
Facilitated by Karina Gil and Laura Daily from 
the Chicago Children's Advocacy Center 

"Erin's Law," or Illinois Public Act 097-1147, requires all public schools 
to implement a prevention-oriented program that teaches students in 
pre-kindergarten through 12th grade age-appropriate techniques for 
recognizing sexual abuse and ways to tell a trusted adult. The 
program also includes training for school personnel, and provides 
education and resources to parents and guardians.


